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December 3, 2020 
 
To:  Coto Technology Customers, Representatives and Agents 
 
From:  David Armenta 
             Product Manager / Coto Classic products 

Coto Technology, Inc.  
  david.armenta@cotorelay.com 
 
Subject: Discontinued 9006 Series Product Family 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that Coto Technology has decided to discontinue the 
manufacturing of 9006 series product family, after a thorough review of our existing product offering we 
have made the determination to discontinue this product line in order to provide you with more advanced 
products while more efficiently managing our product portfolio. 
 
Suggested replacements: 

9006 Part Number 9001 Replacement 

9006-05-00 9001-05-00 

9006-05-01 9001-05-01 

9006-12-00 9001-12-00 

9006-12-01 9001-12-01 

9006-24-00 9001-24-00 

9006-24-01 9001-24-01 

 
Coto Technology sincerely regrets any inconvenience caused by this product discontinuation. Please 
note that if you currently have open orders with the discontinued product, these orders must be canceled 
or converted to the recommended replacement listed above. 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to providing you with new and exciting products and designs 
by Coto, your technology leader in Providing Small Signal Switch and Sensing Solutions. 
 
As always, should you have any questions please feel free to contact your Account Manager.  For 
application support please e-mail APPSupport@cotorelay.com.  
 
 
Best regards, 

 
David Armenta 12/3/2020. 
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